














Among NGOs, CSOs, governmental departments and organizations, and 
forensic scientists, there exists a wide range of understanding of and desire for 
forensic interventions. Forensic efforts in Uganda are currently decentralized 
and lack coordination with each other as well as with national TJ initiatives. 
All stakeholders acknowledged the need to incorporate ''traditional'' means of 
justice and reconciliation into a national TJ policy. Any future attempt to use 
forensic science methods in identifying remains will need to be carefully 
conducted and accompanied by community education and sensitization in 
order to manage expectations. Multisector communication and collaboration 
are imperative in such a process. 
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